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Utility Maintenance Work to Temporarily Close Section of Ten Mile Creek Greenway 
 

KUB and its contractor will close a short section of the Ten Mile Creek Greenway between 
Walker Springs Road and North Gallaher View Road from 7 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 
April 22 (weather permitting), for wastewater collection system pipeline and manhole 
maintenance work in this area. There is no greenway detour set up in association with this work. 
 

KUB and City of Knoxville Parks and Recreation asks trail users to please respect the signs and 
barricades, and to avoid using the closed section of greenway due to the presence of 
construction equipment, materials, vehicles, and workers. 
 

KUB thanks City of Knoxville Parks and Recreation for their assistance with this project. 
Customers with questions or concerns can call 558-2331 after normal business hours to leave a 
message that will be followed-up with a call from a KUB representative by the end of the next 
business day.  
 

 
 

KUB is a municipal utility serving Knox and parts of seven adjacent counties and provides 

electric, gas, water, and wastewater services to more than 464,000 customers. 
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